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Calendar of Events….. 
APRIL 
23rd & 24th East Gippsland Field Days 
Sunday 25th—ANZAC day 
Monday 26th—District Cross Country for eligible      
students 
Thursday 29th—Amy Shand mural opening 
30th April—2nd May Lindenow Art & Craft Show 

MAY 
Tuesday 4th—School Council meeting 
Thursday 6th—Library bus visit / Woodglen playgroup 
Friday 7th  - Mother’s Day stall at school 
11th—13th NAPLAN for Years 3 & 5 
Wednesday 19th—Region Primary Golf  tournament 
Tuesday 25th—District Winter Sports 

 
Principal’s Message Term 2, Week 1 

 
The next few days are very busy around our school and the community. The Field Days begin tomorrow and we 
thank the families and staff who have stepped up to support this community event. Once again, Trish Munday and 
Anita Feather have done a fantastic job of organising food and volunteers for the event. Our school appreciates the 
mountain of work you two have put in. 
 
ANZAC Day 
Early Sunday morning there will be the annual ANZAC dawn service at Lindenow Hall. Our four school captains 
will participate in the service with readings acknowledging the ANZACs.  
 
Students at school will attend a brief student-led service prior to lunch tomorrow. Thank you to Mrs Dyer and Miss 
Livingstone for organising this important event.  
 
DIVISION CROSS COUNTRY 
We have 36 students attending the next level of competition next Monday. We have a range of student representing 
our school from Grades 3—6. We wish them all the best; no matter the result put in your best effort and be proud of 
that. 
 
LINDENOW ART SHOW 
Next weekend (1st & 2nd May) the Lindenow Art Show will be the centre piece of our community. Students have 
been working hard to produce their final entries for the show. Make your way down to the hall to view magnificent 
pieces from local established and up and coming artists. 
 
There will also be an official unveiling next Thursday of the latest art work displayed in Amy Shand Park at 
12.00pm. A small group of students and myself will be attending, so feel free to call past and take a look. 
 
Be safe! 
 
Mr Cairns 
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ANZAC DAWN SERVICE  
will be held at the Lindenow Hall on Sunday at 6am followed by a free breakfast provided by the          

Lindenow Lions, everyone is welcome. 
ANZAC badges, pens and wrist bands  

are on sale from the school office $2—$10  

DID YOU KNOW….. 
Your brain uses 10 watts of energy to think and does not feel pain! 



 
WOODGLEN PLAYGROUP 

Just a quick reminder that playgroup at the Woodglen Campus is held on the first  Thursday of each month 
from  9.30-11.30am.   If you have time please bring a plate to share, but no stress as there is always plenty.  

New families welcome. 
 

MOTHER’S DAY STALL 
  

A Mother’s Day stall will be held at school on Friday 7th May between 9am—11.00am 
for children to purchase a gift. 
 
Donations of homemade treats such as cookies, slices, coconut choc balls etc. would be 
appreciated.  (ingredients must be listed).   
 

 
Thank you to everyone for supporting  our Easter 
Raffle.  Lots of prizes won and over $900 raised. 
 



 

 

LINDENOW FOOTBALL & NETBALL 
CLUB 

NETSETGO  

Term 2 at the Lindenow netball courts 
Thursdays at 4pm.  

5—9 year olds 

Register online at https://
play.netball.com.au/kids/suncorp-netsetgo 

Phone Jess on 0439329057  

for more information. 


